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Summary: Jan 13 to Ted Johnson, DEC: discussing the scheduling of PDP-1
production, information on trade show dates, and the planned publication of a booklet for
non-computer customers, “Nonmathematical applications for computers”

Feb 2 to Dr. Jordan Baruch, Boit, Beranek & Newman, Inc.: rejection of
proposal for a new company as a joint venture, with the new company responsible for
sales, applications and customer service

Mar 21 to Josiah Macy, Albert Einstein School of Medicine: status of PDP-1
production, prices, and other PDP customers (BBN, Itek, U.S. Air Force)

May 5 to Arnaud de Vitry and Wayne Brobeck: ITT as a new customer

Jun 6 to Prof. Peter Elias, Electrical Engineering Dept., MIT: offer of PDP-1
to MIT, to be delivered Sept. 15

Aug 15 to Robert Hughes, ITT: regarding special features of PDP-1 order

Sep 15 to Prof. Peter Elias, Electrical Engineering Dept., MIT: delivery of
PDP-1

Oct 31 to Dr. James Forrester: acceptance of offer to join Board of Trustees
of Gordon College

Nov 8 to Horace Ford: dedication of MIT’s PDP-1 and current status of the
company

Dec 6 to John Motley, Cybernetics, Inc.: Massachusetts General Hospital as
a potential customer





























































October 6, 1961

Mr. Mark E. Connelly
Electronic Systems Laboratory
Massachusetts Institute of Technology
Combridge 39, Massachusetts
Dear Mark:

We wont to thank you for sending us g copy

thesls. We are now making the decis!

should be, and the conclusions in this influence us.

KHO/bk








































































































































d I g l t 3 I equipment corboration

MAYNARD, MASSACHUSETTS
TWinoaks 7-8822 TWX MAYN 816

- July 7, 1961

Mr. John T. Gilmore, Jr.

Charles W. Adams Associates, Inc.
142 The Great Road

-Bedford, Massachusetts

Dear Jack:

Al Susskind called today to give me the tentative program for the
fall, an to wam me that we have to send copy to the Reflector by the
25th of July in order fo get it in for the September issue.

The tentative program, as he told me, was as follows:

October 18, at Lincoln Laboratory, Wesley Clark will
talk on the FX-1.

November 30, the place to be announced, we will have
a panel discussion on bulk storage.

January 10, at Lincoln Laboratory, Howard Kerschner will
talk on the SATURN Project.

Al told me that you will get specific titles and other pertinent

information for me on these talks, so that | can get the copy to the
Reflector on time. |f you could think of dramatic sounding titles for

the talks, I'm sure it would help.

Sincerely,

Kenneth H. Given
























































































































































































































































































































































































































































































